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● St. Vincent and  the Grenadines(SVG) does not have a National Drug Observatory /Drug 

Information Network. 

 

● The  SVG National Drug Council was established in February 2018. 

 

● We are in the process of establishing the National Drug Secretariat  and it  is  anticipated 

that it will be a budgeted unit of the Ministry of Health Wellness and the Environment. 

 

● Discussions on the issue of a National Drug Observatory has commenced  at the 

ministerial level. This seminar will certainly serve to accelerate the process and hopefully 

by the next meeting of  the National Drug Observatories  in the Caribbean, St. Vincent  

and the Grenadines will be able to provide a comprehensive report on our activities. 

 

 

 

 


